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Bedside Procedure Safety Through Interprofessional Education

Gaps in processes related to invasive bedside procedures can lead to patient harms
and other safety challenges, including central line insertion complications (e.g.
retained guidewires, infections), mislabeled or lost specimens, inadequate supervision
of proceduralists, and inconsistent timeouts. The multidisciplinary project team aims
to target these gaps though a pilot program on bedside procedure expected
standards of care using interprofessional education (IPE) didactic/skills lab and a safe
procedures in-service education cart. The emphasis will be on the use of standard
operating procedure (SOP) for a variety of different bedside procedures. 
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Project Team

Primary Outcome

The team successfully onboarded pilot units including CCU and SICU and continue
to meet regularly with Unit Leaders as we develop education plans and auditing
tools. So far, the team has trained 5 Interprofessional Unit Instructors with 2+ more
to be trained. Next steps include preparing to launch the frontline staff
interprofessional education. The expected full go-live with auditing tool will be
ready to begin September 1, 2022.

Innovation Challenge
Project Overview

Improved patient safety

Final Report Summary

The team successfully created and published hospital policy and standard operating
procedures (SOP) to address a standardized bedside procedure process. The team
created SOP checklists for best practices, trained unit-based interprofessional
leaders and frontline staff members and completed retrospective chart reviews to
audit for timeout documentation compliance.

Training and implementation of the SOP have shown significant results. The team
plans on integrating the SOP into routine education for new staff, as well as adding
to clinical documentation.

The project and outcomes were proudly presented at the 2022 Maryland Critical
Care Conference. This project was also submitted to the Maryland Patient Safety
Center in consideration for the 2023 Minogue Awards.
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